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Dear Mres. Conner:

Thank you for your letter of March 25, 1964, with which you
attached clippings from local newspepers concerning Sonomae
County snd the Bodege Bay ares.

The technical evalustion of the epplicaticn submitted by the
Pacific Gas & Rlectric Company for & permit to construct &
reactor st Bodega Bay has not yet been completed by the Atomic
Energy Commigaion staff, This evalustion will fnclude & care-
ful enalysis of the geological end seismologicel asspects of
the aves. In addition, the application is being studied by
the Coumiseion's Advigory Committes on Resctor Safeguards.
Thet Committes wee established by Congress to sdvise the Comnis~
sion on matters of this kind, It {is made up of scientists and
engineers who are eminently qualified in the scientific disci~
plines relating to reactor ssafety.

After the staff evaluation is completed, & public hearing will
be held before an Atomic Safety end Licensing Board and the
record of that hearing is subject to review by my fellow
Comnissioners and me. No finsl decision in this matter will
be reached by the Commission until all of these procedures have
been coupleted. I can assure you that no construction permit
will be fssued until the Atomic Energy Commission {is convinced
that the reactor can be operated safely. A date has not yet
bsen set for the public hearing, however, I have instructed that
& copy of the public sannouncement which will be fssued by the
Commisesion concerning such & hesring be sent to you,

I understand your interest in this metter and sppreciate having
your views.

Sincerely yours,
' Clenn 1. Secbor
(Sigred) Teon b eaborg
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Mre. Rowens B. Conner
814 Benjemin Way

Healdsburg, Californis
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